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At All Saints Worcester, we believe God has called us to be good stewards and 
see giving as part of our regular Worship. If you feel called to donate as part 
of your Will, we welcome all gifts and commit to utilising them to make a 
difference in our church’s shared vision, in ‘joining with God in the renewal of 
all things and practising the way of Jesus in community’. 
 
Writing a will is essential to make sure your estate is taken care of and goes to 
support the friends, family and causes that you care most about. If you are 
looking to write a Will, The Church of England has a free online Will writing 
service, enabling you to write a Will in under 30 minutes. There is no obligation 
to gift anything to the church when using this service. It can be found at 
www.farewill.com/cofe 

Our PCC Legacy Policy commits to using Legacy gifts to help fund the ministry 
and mission of All Saints. This could be in areas such as building projects, new 
equipment and staff costs, enabling discipleship, Church growth, and mission 
to our wider community in Worcester. 

Since needs change over the years, we encourage you to leave a gift in your 
Will for the general purposes of All Saints rather than for a restricted purpose. 
We will discuss possible uses of your gift with your executors when the time 
comes, bearing in mind your known areas of interest in the church and the 
church’s priorities at the time. 

We will acknowledge gifts in the way you the donor and your executors feel 
most appropriate. Equally, we can make sure that gifts remain anonymous.  

If you would like to talk to someone in confidence about the sorts of ministry 
your gift might fund, and how/if you would like your gift to be acknowledged, 
please contact Grahame Lucas on treasurer@allsaintsworcester.org.uk 

If you would like to make a gift to our church in memory of a loved one, please 
do come and discuss this with us too. 


